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Monday,  November 16, 2020 (Day 4)  
 
 
 

Character Education: 
Empathy感同身受 
Hindu Heritage Month 
Aboriginal Education 

Tuesday, November 17, 2020   (Day 5) 
Report Cards go home (emailed) 
 
 
Wednesday, November 18, 2020   (Day 1) 
AM: Virtual School Support Team Meeting 
 
 
Thursday, November 19,  2020 ​(​Day 2​)  
4PM-8:30PM: Parent/Teacher Virtual Conferences 
 
 
Friday, November 20, 2020  
NO SCHOOL 
8-11:30 AM: Parent/Teacher Virtual Conferences 
 
Upcoming Dates: 

November 30​: Character recognition for Empathy, Port and Royal Arrive  
 

Remembrance Day 
Thank you for your donation to the Poppy Fund, which helps all of Canada’s Veterans and their 
families.  We were able to raise $247 in donations.  Thank you again for your support! 
 
 



 
 Parent teacher interviews are fast approaching.  This year, they will be done virtually.  To book your 
time, please click the below link:  ​https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/code?code=2wevw 
Celebrating Diwali During COVID-19 
We wish all of our families who are celebrating a Happy Diwali.  Please see the attached 
recommendations from Toronto Public Health to have a safe celebration. 
  
Hindi: ​https://www.toronto.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/9853-CovidDiwaliFactsheetHindi.pdf 
Punjabi: ​https://www.toronto.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/990e-CovidDiwaliFactsheetPunjabi.pdf 
Monthly Workshop Series for Black Parents 
 The Black Foundation of Community Networks is hosting a monthly workshop series for Black 
parents. The first session is Friday, November 13 at 7 p.m., titled I Am Focused, offers parents 
scheduling tools and techniques to get your family focused and ready for success. An open discussion 
will follow the formal part of the workshop. 
 
These free, virtual workshops are open to all Black parents, but are designed especially for those with 
younger children. 
 
Please share this information widely with your school community. Registration via Eventbrite 
(​https://www.eventbrite.com/e/bfcn-friday-focus-parent-forum-workshop-1-i-am-focused-tickets-1272
78075149​) is mandatory in order to participate. A Zoom link and further details will be sent to all those 
who register. For more information or to share accessibility needs, please contact us at info@bfcn.ca or 
 416-566-2731 
Virtual Open Houses and Information Sessions (for grade 8 students) 
To help you make an informed decision when choosing a school, TDSB schools will host virtual open 
houses and information sessions (live or pre-recorded) for parents/guardians and students between 
November and January. 
 
Learn everything you need to know about our incredible variety of schools, programs and courses. 
Please note that some schools are hosting “live” virtual open houses that families can join in real time, 
during the specified date and time. Some schools have pre-recorded information sessions that you can 
view at any time by clicking the link provided. 
 
If you have questions about a specific school or open house, please contact the school directly for more 
information. 
 
Note: Please check this page regularly, as schools will continue to post information about virtual open 
house dates/times and available pre-recorded information sessions ​https://www.tdsb.on.ca/openhouses 
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